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530 PM EST Thu Jan 12 2023 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Mark Glaudemans, Chief 
         Water Resources Services Branch 
 
Subject: Soliciting Comments on the Proposed Termination of the River and 
Lake Forecast Product (RVD) through February 23, 2023 
 
The NWS is soliciting comments through February 23, 2023 on the proposed 
termination of the River and Lake Forecast product (RVD). 
 
The RVD includes a table containing hydrologic forecasts and observations 
in Standard Hydrometeorological Exchange Format (SHEF).  This product is 
issued as frequently as once per day or as infrequently as once per week. 
 
More frequently updated hydrologic forecasts and observations in tabular, 
XML, and RSS formats are available via the Advanced Hydrologic Prediction 
Service (AHPS) website at water.weather.gov.  The NWS Integrated 
Dissemination Program (IDP) is also providing web services of AHPS 
information at: 
 
https://idpgis.ncep.noaa.gov/arcgis/rest/services/NWS_Observations/ahps_ri
v_gauges/MapServer 
 
For more information regarding the information in this notice, please 
contact: 
 
Daniel Roman 
Hydrologist 
Water Resources Services Branch 
Email: daniel.roman@noaa.gov 
 
National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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